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BMX STATE FINALS 
Well done to all of the students who participated in the 

State finals of the Victorian Schools Cycling Champion-

ships on Wednesday Kilsyth.  

Moyston Primary School brought home the trophy for    

the overall champion school with a total of 526 points! 

     Thank you to all of the parents who attended the 

event and helped with the organisation of the day. It 

would not be possible to attend these races without 

parental assistance.  All students showed great deter-

mination and sportsmanship 

and represented our school 

well.  Great riding everyone! 
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SWIM/GYM 
The children have had 2 sessions of Swim/

Gym so far at the YMCA. There are 2 more 

sessions remaining on Thursday 24th and 

31st October. 

Students are split into 2 groups 

for each session, Prep-2 and 

Grades 3-6. One group will use 

the gym while the other group is 

in the pool. 

The children have been having a great time participating in games and activities 

in the Gym with Gab Cocking who is a qualified coach. They have had been us-

ing the trampoline, bars, beams, rings, ladders, crash mats etc.  

Meri White has been teaching the swimming sessions. The students are          

enjoying learning new skills and gaining valuable experience in the pool. 
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KRYAL CASTLE  

Last Friday the whole 

school travelled to Kryal 

Castle for a “Knights in 

Training” session. The 

children had a fantastic 

day learning and         

experiencing many aspects of Medieval life.  
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SCHOOL COUNCIL 

MEETING 

The next School Council meeting will 

be held on Tuesday 22nd  October at 

6pm. 

If you have anything you wish to 

raise to School Council, please see 

Anthony or a member of the School 

Council . 

BOOK CLUB 

The latest issue of Book Club 

was sent home last week. 

Any orders need to be returned 

to the office by Monday 21st 

October.  

If any orders are for Christmas 

gifts, please let Lyn know 

CLUSTER DAY 

Our next Cluster Day will be at 

Maroona Primary School next 

Friday 25th October.  

Permission forms have been 

sent home today. 

NO PEANUT PRODUCTS 
PLEASE 

THANKS! 

Thank you very much to Dee who 

has donated books for our Library. 

Thanks also to Lydia for spraying 

around the school grounds over 

the school holidays and to Ross 

Jackson for spreading mulch. 

Staff and students at Moyston PS 

really appreciate these kind        

donations and extra time that   

parents and families put in to 

help the school. 
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Medieval themed Out of Uniform Day today! 
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Saturday 26th October 

This is a FREE event that is open to all members of the Ararat Community 

as part of the Golden Gateway Festival! 



 

2013 SCHOOL FEES 

$120 First child 

$100 2nd child 

$ 80  3rd child 

4th child FREE 

 

PILATES  
with Zaiga 

MONDAY & THURSDAY   

Moyston PS 9am  - $5 

UNIFORM SUPPLIES AVAILABLE 

Polar fleece hoodies         $25.00 each 

1/2 zip polar fleece pullover             $25.00 each 

Spray Jackets                     $20.00 each 

Polar fleece beanie         $7.00 each 

Polar fleece scarf                              $9.00 each 

Each item has been embroidered with the school logo 

LUNCH ORDER MENU 
Available Fridays 

 

HOT FOOD 
Pie                                $2.50 
Chicken Sandwich     $3.00 
Spring Roll            $2.00 
Dim Sim                       $1.00 
Chicken Nuggets        50c  
Party Pies                    $1.00 
Pizza (Ham and cheese)    $2.00 
DRINKS 
LOL                               $2.00 
Fruit Box                     $1.50 
SWEETS             $1.00 
 

 OLD BIKES 

Moyston PS is looking for old bikes.  
We will take bikes of any age and 
condition.  

The school uses these old bikes for 
parts and repairs.  

If suitable, we will purchase 

MILO CRICKET 

Registration for Ararat Milo Cricket 

is on at Richardson Oval at 4.30pm 

on Friday 25th October. 

First session will be 8th Nov. 

For more information contact Chris 

on 0420 441 390 or visit 

www.in2cricket.com.au 


